
I want to express my support for SB2927. This legislation is important to ensure equal representation for 
all Americans within our government. Referring the issue to the voters will only delay implementation of 
this important legislation at a time when it is being passed in many states around the county. It would 
also allow for this issue to be politicized by outside interest groups when it should simply be a non-
partisan way to make "one person, one vote" a reality in 21st century America. The voter education that 
would be necessary to combat the misinformation that outside groups with deep pockets would spread 
would cost Oregonians vast sums unnecessarily. Please don't abdicate your responsibility in order to 
avoid partisan criticism.  
 
Nora Robinson  
Mill City, OR 
 


